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Dear colleagues, 

With the fi rst issue of the 2024, we would like to express our sincere 
gratitude to all colleagues, both authors and readers, and industrial 
companies who had great contributions to our journal.

As we start 2024, let us take this opportunity to reintroduce our 
journal with recent changes we made. Considering the demands 
from our colleagues and changing scope of our journal, our journal’s 
name was revised as a “Turkish Journal of Clinical and Experimental 
Ophthalmology” to fi t in our journal’s expanding scope. We will be 
publishing articles on cataract and refractive surgery, cornea, glaucoma, 
pediatric ophthalmology and strabismus, oculoplastics and neuro-
ophthalmology from now on. 

As you might know, since 2020 our journals have been published in 
English as open-access, e-journal and will be published in the same 
format. You can easily have access to articles via www.gazigoz.org and 
www.glokomkatarakt.com.

We wish you a happy and healthy new year ahead and hope you enjoy 
the fi rst issue of our journal.

Kind regards,

Editors of Turkish Journal of Clinical and Experimental Ophthalmology

Dr. Fikret Akata                                   Dr. Zeynep Aktas
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